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ADEPT Committee

From: Steven Bond-Smith <bondsmit@hawaii.edu>

Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 3:47 PM

To: ADEPT Committee

Subject: Information on the NZ fisheries management system

Aloha, 

A question was asked in today's ADEPT committee meeting about fisheries management and I referred to the NZ 
fisheries management system. There are a lot of resources explaining the NZ fisheries management system 
here https://www.openseas.org.nz/managing-for-sustainability/. Please share this with the interested committee 
members. 

Mahalo 
Steven 
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